
 
 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

Needed daily 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Draw String PE bags or  

small rucksacks  
are advised for all PE kits. 



 
 

Reminder for parents 

 

In preparation for next academic year, we would like to 
take the opportunity to remind all children and parents 

of our school uniform and PE kit policy.   

Please support us by ensuring that your child comes 
back to school in September with the correct uniform.  

Many thanks for your continued support!  

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


